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July 4, 2016 
 
ACTING MEDICAL OFFICER OF HEALTH FOR RENFREW COUNTY AND DISTRICT HEALTH UNIT WILL 
RETURN FOR ANOTHER SIX MONTHS 
 
The Board of Health for Renfrew County and District Health Unit is pleased to announce that Dr. Kathryn 
Reducka will be returning to the Health Unit as Acting Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive 
Officer for another 6 months, less a day starting September 1, 2016.  
  
“Dr. Reducka has provided competent leadership at Renfrew County and District Health Unit” said Janice 
Visneskie Moore, Chair of the Board of Health. “We would like to thank Dr. Reducka for her dedication 
over the past six months and look forward to her return in the fall.” 
 
Formerly, Dr. Reducka worked as a family physician in Renfrew County and District and as well as a 
physician risk manager with the Canadian Medical Protective Association. 
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